
Stephan R. Gross, D.C.

Cold Spring Healing Arts


3182 Route 9

Cold Spring, NY 10516


Dear Mr. Chapman, 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Milani Cardona.  I 
highly recommend Milani for this scholarship as I feel that she is the perfect 
candidate for this opportunity. 


I have known Milani for the past 12 years. Aside from being my 
administrative assistant when needed, Milani has come to be one of my 
friends. Milani is a dedicated and hard worker and has proven to me time 
and time again that she is resilient and that she can accomplish anything 
that she puts her mind to. Milani has a beautiful soul and I can’t imagine 
anyone more fitting for this type of challenge. 


Milani is well equipped to grow from challenges that she is presented with. 
She demonstrates patience and perseverance.  I strongly endorse making 
Milani a member of your team as you will come to see that her presence 
will change the lives of everyone she comes in contact with, for the better. 


I am happy to speak with you regarding Milani should you need me to. 

Sincerely,


Stephan R. Gross


Stephan R. Gross

Chiropractor



